
 

NOTICE ON PROPOSED ORDINANCE # 878-21 
PUBLIC HEARING CONTINUED 

 
 

 
 
 
Public Hearing Change:  
 

The August 9, 2021 Zelienople Borough Public Hearing which was recessed and con-
tinued until August 30, 2021, has been rescheduled for Monday, October 4, 2021, at 
6:30 PM, at the Strand Theater located at 119 N. Main Street, Zelienople PA 16063.  
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment on a proposed ordinance 
that will amend the Zoning Ordinance of Zelienople Borough, Ordinance No. 779 to 
establish a Village Residential District.  A copy of the full text of proposed Ordinance 
#878-21 is available for public inspection at the Borough Office during regular  
business hours (9:00 AM-4:00 PM Mon-Fri, holidays excluded) and is also available 
for viewing at www.zelieboro.org.  Should you wish to attend this hearing via  
WebEx, or require special accommodations, please contact the Borough Office at 
724-452-6610 by Friday, October 1, 2021. 
 

The reason for this continuance and change of venue is because the public requested 
additional time to prepare their comments for the hearing and to have a larger venue 
so citizens can have the opportunity to attend.   These changes, along with the  
required legal advertising through the newspaper, as well as additional voluntary 
notices through the website and social media, are designed to fully notify citizens of 
this hearing and give them the opportunity to attend. In addition, Swiftreach   
announcements of these notices will also be used.  
 

Please see the map below that outlines the area of property that this ordinance  
covers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have comments relating to this ordinance and recommendations, please attend 
this meeting to provide information for the public record. 


